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Students 
From the year 2003 till now we have sponsored 112 
students. Of those students 40% managed to go to 
university. This shows that our students have a high 
motivation to make the most of their chance to a 
good future. 
Our former students are organised in an “Alumni-
club” and they support the new students.   
We are very happy about that. 
 
Apart from the good news we also have to tell that 

in all those years we had to send 
away 7% of the new students 
because of bad behaviour. 
 
Bonface Odoyo started the study 
Bachelor of Arts in university at 
the end of Februar. We wish him 
all the success he needs. 

Bonface 
 

Last January  7 new students started secondary 
school AGAI. Four girl and three boys. 

 
Roslyn                Samantha                   Naomi               Zainab 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Godfrey               Gregory      Stanley 
 
Because a sponsor gave us extra money, we were 
able to give all students a blanket, so they can keep 
warm during the night. 
 
Several times a year we organise a meeting for all 
the sponsored students at that time. 

They all have a beadge now to show that they 
belong to our group and that their schoolfee was 
paid in time. 

 
This is the group of  AGAI secundary at this moment 
in form 1, 2, 3 and 4. 
 
The daughter of our former student 
Kevince and his wife Irene is doiing 
very well.  
She is named after Marijke Rieks 
and is called Martina.  
 
Kindergarten 

 
Because a sponsor gave us extra money. We were 
able to organise a schooltrip fort he little children 
and their teachers tot he museum in Kisumu.  
Most of them had never been in a car or a van, so it 
was quite a new experience for them. 
The schooltrip was a big succes and the children 
were very excited and happy and couldn’t stop 
talking about it.. 
 
We wish you all a nice start of the spring. 


